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9TH May 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

A school trip has been organised to Peter Pan’s Neverland, Portadown and the Palace Stables Armagh for the 

children in Reception - P4 on Friday 14th June 2019. 

 

A bus will leave school at 9:30am sharp and return to school at 3:00pm.  

 

The children are welcome to bring a drink in a plastic bottle and small snack for their break.  A hot lunch is 

included of either a burger/chicken nuggets/sausages/fish fingers and chips with juice.   

 

All children should be in full school PE uniform.   

 

The total cost of the trip is £13.00 including bus fare.  We would appreciate if both the permission slip and 

money could be returned to school by Monday 3rd June 2019.  

 

There will be no minding club on Friday as the children will not be home until 3pm. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

___________   ____________  _____________  ____________ 

Mrs C Donaghy   Mrs G Loughlin   Mrs M O’Malley  Mrs P McEvoy 

 

 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Child’s Name:  _________________ 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to go on the school trip to Peter Pan’s Neverland and The Palace 

Stables, Armagh.  

 

Parent’s signature: _________________        £13.00 included  

 

  

 

Madden Row 

Keady  

ARMAGH 

BT60 3RW 

Tel: (028) 37531284 

Fax: (028) 37539633 
  

Email:    info@stfrancisofassisi.keady.ni.sch.uk 

Website: www.stfrancisofassisips.co.uk 

St. Francis of Assisi Primary School 

Principal: Mrs F Hughes 
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